‘ Line

45 East Gordan Street [/ Bel Air, Maryland 21014

Our Apologies...

Due to an inadvertent deletion, the BeelLine for March 12, 2001 is not available on our
web site at this time. However, we would be glad to mail you a copy of the printed
version. Y ou can receive your copy by calling the Office of Public Information at 410-
588-5203. Thank you for your understanding in this matter and your interest in Harford
County Public Schools.



